
BOARD MEMBER OPPORTUNITY 

Who is NoHLA? 

For 25 years, NoHLA has been working to improve access to health care for all Washington residents to
 advance health as a human right. 

Our mission is to achieve a health care system that enables all individuals to receive quality, affordable health 
care on an equitable and timely basis, and ensures they have basic rights and protections.  

We achieve our mission through education, advocacy, and support to community organizations working for 
health care consumers. Examples of our recent successes: 

● Expanding public health coverage for immigrants for family planning, postpartum care, and pandemic-
related assistance.

● Remove barriers and unexpected costs in insurance.
● Shape new laws that move toward universal coverage.

Why NoHLA? 

NoHLA identifies systemic problems in health care and achieves solutions through policy analysis and 
advocacy.  Staff and volunteers raise awareness of health care rights and protections and passionately serve as 
a community resource on consumer health issues. 

Are you interested in joining our board? 

We are seeking a board member who will support NoHLA’s mission and activities, and will: 
● Participate in the oversight of NoHLA’s operations, finance, and strategic direction.
● Attend and engage in our board meetings and retreats held in-person and virtually.
● Actively participate in fundraising endeavors to support NoHLA’s work, including two main activities per

year, commitment to a meaningful personal financial contribution and other resource development
activities such as identifying potential sponsors.

● Help recruit, select, and orient new board members.
● Work with the board and staff to develop annual budgets and financial plans.
● Utilize their financial accounting familiarity/experience to provide guidance and ensure NoHLA’s

continued financial success.

Want to learn more? 

We would love to meet with you to discuss the role and responsibilities in greater detail.  Please contact 
NoHLA’s Board President, Lori Buchsbaum (lori@bermuda-associates.com), or Executive Director, Janet Varon 
(Janet@NoHLA.org). 


